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July 24, 2007 

Mr. W. D. Buck, OLS, CLS, P. Eng 
Association ofOntario Land Surveyors 
Complaints Committee 
1043 McNicoll Avenue 
Toronto, ON 
MIW 3W6 

Dear Mr. Buck: 

Re: Requirements for copies of plans under O.Reg. 43/96 

O.Reg. 43/96 sets out the requirements for surveyors to submit copies ofplans, paper andJor 
translucent, with the submission ofplans for deposit or registration in the land registration system. In 
tum, the land registration system distributes these copies to various parties as specified in the 
regulation. One of the parties is the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC). 

MPAC has advised the Ministry that it no longer has a requirement for a copy ofdeposited/registered 
plans, paper or translucent duplicate, from land registry offices that are being automated or are fully 
automated. 

In addition, in those offices that have not commenced automation, MPAC only requires a paper print 
of each deposited/registered plan rather than a paper and/or translucent duplicate required under the 
regulation. 

Land registration staff are aware of MPAC requirements. 

Accordingly, until such time as MPAC revises their requirements, surveyors submitting a plan for 
deposit/registration in a land registration office that is automating or automated, need not supply a 
print/translucent duplicate for MPAC as part of the deposit/registration package. Also, surveyors 
submitting a plan for deposit/registration in a land registration office that has yet to begin automation 
will still need to supply a paper print(s) for MPAC and may substitute a paper print where a 
translucent duplicate is required for MPAC. 
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Although a.Reg. 43/96 specifies what must accompany a plan submitted for deposit or registration, 
MPAC has provided an opportunity to reduce the number ofpaper prints and translucents and thereby 
create a corresponding savings in the resources needed to deposit/register plans in the land 
registration system. 

I would ask that you pass this information along to your members. 

Sincerely, 

DougAron 
Examiner of Surveys 

c.c.	 Kate Murray, Director of Titles 
Staff ofPolicy and Regulation Branch 
John Dalgliesh, Director, Real Property Registration Branch 
Regional Managers, Real Property Registration Branch 
Land Registrars 


